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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Upcoming Dates 

As the next month is very busy here in school, here are some important dates: 

Friday 25th November Cedar, Sycamore, Chestnut and Beech classes to Hackney Empire to see Mother Goose.  

Monday 28th and Tuesday 29th November — book a meeting with your children’s teacher. 

Friday 2nd December—Christmas Fair in the school hall. Everyone is invited! 

Tuesday 6th December—Infant Pantomime in the school hall 

Wednesday 7th December at 6pm — Carol Service at St Benet’s Church—all welcome. 

Thursday 8th December 2pm—Infant Nativity in the school hall.                                                   

Monday 12th December — Class Parties. 

Tuesday 13th December — Christmas Lunch.  

Friday 16th December at 9.45am — Christmas Concert for Parents/Carers in the school hall. 

Friday 16th December at 1.15pm — end of term. 

Parents’ Evenings 

Pam will be sending out the link for you to book today/tomorrow. Please make sure you book an  appointment as your input is 
vital to ensuring your children are doing their best in school.  

If your child has had an annual review in the last half term then you do not need to book and appointment.  

Class Teas 

Class Teas are held on most Wednesdays in the hall from 3.15pm. Although hosted by a different class each week, the teas are 
open to ALL classes. They are an informal way to meet other parents/carers and staff and to share cakes and snacks at the end of 

the day. Please feel free to drop in on any class tea on a Wednesday afternoon. This week’s tea is hosted by Ash Class and parents 
and staff will be selling refreshments at the end of the day. Any money raised is given to the host class teacher and s/he will decide 

with the class what the money will be spent on. See you on Wednesday in the hall! 

Staffing Update 

We welcome Hayley Earls as a Teaching Assistant in Willow Class. Jahanara Rahman is now working on Fridays in Cedar Class 

as Shona Buckley has dropped down to 4 x days per week.  

Flora Grant will be teaching Willow Class Monday —Thursday when Emma Benham takes her maternity leave in March. I will let 
you know when we have finalised plans for covering Emma’s maternity leave.  

Children Choosing Books  
Our Parent/Teacher Association — The Friends of Kentish Town are generously supporting our initiative for EVERY child in our 
school to choose a book for their classroom tomorrow. Sanchita from The Muswell Hill Children’s Bookshop will be in school and 
each class will have a time when they can go to choose their books. Huge thanks to The Friends for supporting this initiative.   
 
Best wishes, 

 
James Humphries - Headteacher 

 





 










